
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                              19th March 2018 

                    

Dance 

 

From Monday 23rd April 2018 we are starting a dance club after school from 3.00pm - 4.00 pm. This 

will be run by a qualified coach from Active Northumberland.  This club is open to children in 

Reception, Yr1, Yr 2, Yr3 and Yr 4 and will run for eleven sessions on the following dates – 

Monday 23rd April,   Monday 30th April,  Monday 14th  May, Monday 21st May, Monday 4th June, 

Monday 11th June, Monday 18th June, Monday 25th June, Monday 2nd July, Monday 9th July and 

Monday 16th July.  There is no cost for this club as it is funded through the school sport initiative 

premium. 

 

If you are interested in your child having a place please return slip to school by Monday 26.3.18. For 

safety reason the club is limited to 20 children. If we get more than 20 slips we will draw names out of 

a hat. 

 

As photographs may be taken during these sessions by Northumberland Cricket Board and used in 

their publications or on their website, please also complete the photo consent form below and return 

to school by Monday 26.3.18. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Dance 

Child’s Name………………………………………        Class ……………………… 

I would like my child to attend the Dance club starting on Monday 23rd April 2018 and will collect 

them from the club at 4.00pm. 

  

Signed ……………………………………………………….  Parent/Guardian 

 

 

Photo consent for Dance club starting Monday 23rd April 2018 

 

Child’s name…………………………………………   Class …………………… 

 

PLEASE CIRCLE YES OR NO AND SIGN THE FORM 

 

1.  Can Seaton Delaval First School and Active 

Northumberland use your child’s photo in 

newsletters/other printed materials and their websites? 

 

*Yes/*No  

Signed ……………………………………………………   Parent/Guardian 

 

 

Name ……………………………………. (block capitals please) 

 

Date ……………………… 

 

 Please delete as appropriate 


